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Reply 

I 
Fri 22/09, 12:16 You 

Dear Shah Ahmed, 

Thank you for your email. 

Yes, I have been copied into the various emails. 

I was appointed as Independent Investigator/Adjudicator by the RBKC back in 2008/2009 to look into 

the long-standing complaints of the KTMO. My work culminated in my Report, to which you refer, 

dated April 2009. You will see one of my several recommendations was to be invited back after a 

period of time, to check on the progress on some of the numerous recommendations. That 

recommendation was not followed through. I have not been involved with RBKC or the KTMO since 

my Report. 

I was devasted to hear of the fire at Grenfell. I will say that a number of reporters did try to contact 

me for a "story", but I declined as I did not want to be misquoted in any way. Also, I felt that if there 

was to be an Inquiry that I may be called as a "Witness" and therefore did not want to prejudice that 

in any way. I hope you understand that. I am happyto help the investigation if called upon to do so, 

b~/the Government or the Investisation Team. 

As requested, I attach a copy of my Investigation Report, which is in the public domain. 

With kind regards, 

Best wishes, 

Maria 

Maria Memoli, Solicitor, MBA, Accredited Mediator 

Local Governance Ltd 

Law Society Council Member 
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